Plymouth Land Trust Hosts Tree Walk on June 3

The Plymouth Land Trust is leading a tree walk on Sunday, June 3 as part of the statewide
Connecticut Trails Weekend. Discover how to identify trees by sight, smell, and touch on this fascinating
exploration of a neighborhood forest. The walk takes place on the Land Trust’s Leach Stanton Preserve
on North Street. The hike is about one mile and includes a tour of historic Plymouth Center. Participants
should meet on the Plymouth Green at the corner of North Street and Park Street at 2pm. The walk will
last about one hour, and concludes with free refreshments at Antiques at the Green. The walk is free
and children are welcome. Rain cancels. Call 860-921-6118 or email info@plymouthlandtrust.org to
register.

The Plymouth Land Trust is an all volunteer charitable organization dedicated to preserving land
in Plymouth for its natural, scenic, historic, and agricultural value. For more information, go to
www.plymouthlandtrust.org



